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Comments: I am opposed to further restricting access into the Chugach National Forest, including the limiting or

eliminating access by snowmachine.   There are compacted trails throughout the forest for other uses and to stop

winter time motorized access is wrong.   Usage of these lands should be open to all.  Snowmachines are used

extensively in search and rescue besides their recreational uses.  To ban this vehicle would be irresponsible

considering that when operated properly and respectfully of already existing rules they leave virtually no sign

behind.  Thank you for your consideration.


